Therriault, John

S S e
From: Webb, Carol
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 12:11 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: RE: Electronic Service for PCB 16-88
el

I hadn’t heard of it either, but it is the main email depository for the AG’s environmental department in Springfield.

From: Therriault, John

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 12:08 PM

To: Webb, Carol

Subject: RE: Electronic Service for PCB 16-88

Carol,

What is “AG Environmental Bureau South”? I’'ve never heard of this specific term; | assume Raymond J. Callery is their
representative.

John

From: Webb, Carol

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 11:20 AM

To: Therriault, John; Brown, Don; Mims, Barbara
Cc: Powell, Mark

Subject: Electronic Service for PCB 16-88

Pursuant to verbal authorization from the parties, please docket this email into COOL and change the service lists as
follows:

Ray Callery consents to electronic service at rcallery@atg.state.il.us
The AG’s Environmental Bureau South requests electronic service at ebs@atg.state.il.us

Tom Immel consents to electronic service at timmel@feldman-wasser.com

The IEPA can be removed from the service list.

Thanks



